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Announcement 
Union Pacific Rail Ramps 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Effective May 1st all Union Pacific Rail Ramps supporting Pacer Stacktrain operations 
in the Western Region will go to a No Bill/No Ingate policy. Even though some rail 
ramps already observe this in the Western Region the following rail ramps will change 
over: 
 
City of Industry 
 
East Los Angeles (Commerce ramp) 
 
Oakland 
 
Lathrop 
 
Portland (both the Brooklyn and Albina Ramp) 
 
Seattle 
 
Should there be any questions regarding this announcement please contact your Pacer 
Customer Service Representative. 
 


